COPY.
Flovd's Register of Shipping,

71. Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

4th marily, 1930.

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 7th rarech
forwarding freeboard report, verification form and copy of
the froeboard certifioate issued in respect of the
motggship "BRISBANE MARU", Messrs. The Yokohama Dock
Co'isard No, 175, and I have to thank you for your attention
in the matter.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfullyy

Secretary.

H. Jasper Cox, Esq.,

KOBE.




